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THE WAY WE CONNECT

The Way We Connect - Keeping Our Community Informed

We often hear great questions from parents—whether through emails or casual chats at our
Parent Café on Fridays. When the same topics keep coming up, we know it's something worth
addressing for everyone.

That's why we're introducing The Way We Connect—a space where we share answers to common
qguestions and keep our College community informed:

How it works:

If a question is asked frequently, we’ll add it to the FAQ section on our website.
If it needs more detail, we may feature it in our newsletter.
If there’s strong interest, we’ll hold an information session to provide further insight.

One such topic is academic results—after recurring questions through emails and at the Parent
Café, we will host an information session on Thursday 27 March at 5pm in our new STEM Building
presented by Mrs Karen Easton. This will be a great opportunity to understand how academic
results work and what to expect for your child.

Also, Save the Date! On Thursday 27 March at 6pm, Justin Coulson will be joining us for a special
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session. More details in this edition!

Got a question? Submit it via the form below—your input helps shape what we share!

This form will feature at the end of each newsletter so that if a question or suggestion comes up,
you will be able to share it.
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